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EIA PROCESS:

MOSSEL BAY OPEN CYCLE GAS TURBINE POWER PLANT: ADDITIONAL UNITS

Notice is given in terms of Regulation 56 of the regulations published in Government Notice No. R. 385, under Chapter 5 of the National Environmental Management Act (Act No. 107 of 1998), of the intention to install three additional turbine units at Eskom’s open cycle gas turbine (OCGT) power plant presently under construction adjacent to the PetroSA plant near Mossel Bay.  Additional units are being proposed as a result of a higher growth rate in annual electricity demand nationally than that predicted when the approved OCGT plant was considered.

An information sheet that has been distributed to all the interested and affected parties registered during the EIA process for the plant presently under construction is available on request.  Copies of the Draft Scoping Report for the proposed additional units will be lodged in the Mossel Bay and D’Almeida libraries on 9 October 2006 and the matter will also be presented on 12 October 2006 to the Environmental Liaison Committee presently in place for the plant under construction.

Ninham Shand Consulting Services has been appointed to undertake the required environmental process.  Should you have any issues of concern regarding the proposed project or wish to register as an interested or affected party, please submit your name, contact information and comments/ interest to the contact person below within 30 days of publication of this advertisement, i.e. by 6 November 2006.
Brett Lawson

Tel: (044) 874 2165
Fax: (044) 873 5843
Email: brett.lawson@shands.co.za
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Ninham Shand, P O Box 509, George, 6530.
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